
Dear Donor: 

Thank you for choosing to donate your “well loved”, BUT 
VERY GENTLY USED items to Hearts of Gold in support of  

our mission. 

Due to the recent loss of  storage space, as well as an 
increase in donated items that we are not able to sell, 

effective immediately, we will be checking all  
donations at the time the donation is being made and 

only taking the items that fit the  
new criteria.

We thank you for your understanding and for supporting this 
vital job training program in support of  homeless moms!!

OUR CHILDREN’S DEPARTMENT IS PERMANENTLY CLOSED.

WE NO LONGER ACCEPT: 

PYJAMAS (OF ANY SORT)
TOWELS - UNLESS BRAND NEW

BED LINENS/BEDDING/BLANKETS/QUILTS
STROLLERS
CAR SEATS

DECOR PILLOWS
MENS AND WOMENS SUITS 

BOOKS 
CHILDREN CLOTHING AND TOYS

WEDDING DRESSES

WE ARE ALWAYS GRATEFUL FOR: 

BELTS - MENS AND WOMENS
MENS CLOTHING: ESPECIALLY SZS XS - M

MENS JEANS
MENS FOOTWEAR
BASEBALL CAPS

COLLECTIBLE ITEMS
TUXEDOS

COFFEE TABLE BOOKS
BOARD GAMES IN 

ORIGINAL PRISTINE CONDITION BOXES

FOR THE SAFETY OF OUR STAFF AND CUSTOMERS, ALL 
ITEMS BEING DONATED MUST BE FRESHLY LAUNDERED OR 

DRY CLEANED. 

EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY!


